

Birch

Highlights for the week

Friday 28th March 2025

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

Please can I remind everyone that reading records and reading books are to come into school every day. Thank you ©

It was lovely to see everyone who came along to our Art Gallery this week. We have now sent home all the Art work that everyone has so beautifully created this term. We hope you enjoyed all the Messy Art activities on offer as well.

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend and a Happy Mothers day for Sunday.

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss



Headteacher awards

Rafay: for identifying his friends correctly when sharing class resources.

James: for great sorting of coins during Maths.

School rules: Kind award: Nathan: for showing kindness towards our animal friends (baby chicks) and a GOLD AWARD for 100 smiley faces, well done!!!

Learning:

Last week our baby chick eggs arrived in school and by Thursday they were all hatched. Birch class took the opportunity during our Library visits both weeks to also visit the chicks and some of us felt brave enough to hold one. This links nicely to our Topic theme this term Pets. We have been looking at what a pet is, where they live and what food they eat. Next week our Topic moves onto History where we will be reflecting on our time learning about Pets.



